
 

 

                                                                          

Torriano Primary School 
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                                              Headteacher: Helen Bruckdorfer BA 
 

Wednesday, 11 July 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Whole School Picnic – Monday 16th July 
 
The whole school picnic will be taking place on Monday 16th July.  
 
EYFS & KS1 
Children in EYFS and KS1 will be leaving school at approximately 9.30am to make their way to Hampstead Heath. They 
will walk to Kentish Town and then get the bus to Parliament Hill. Parents and carers of EYFS and KS1 children are 
welcome to join us for the journey there, or you can meet your child’s class at Hampstead Heath for 10.00am. 
 
KS2 
Children in KS2 will be leaving school at approximately 9.30am and will be walking to Hampstead Heath.  
 
You should have already completed a reply slip indicating if you would like your child to receive a school packed 
lunch on the day. Children are encouraged to bring in snacks and food to share with the rest of the class.  
 
Please ensure your child is wearing appropriate clothes for the warm weather, and that they bring sun hats and 
sun cream for protection.  
 
Please find below a map showing where children will be situated on the heath. Please note, EYFS will be in the 
children’s enclosure at the bottom of the hill. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Helen Bruckdorfer 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           

KS1 (Year 1 & 2) 

EYFS  
(Nursery & Reception) 

 

KS2 (Year 3 – 6) 
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